
 

 

Mar 13, 2020, at 8:29 AM 

 

​Dear GPPSS Students and Families, 

Last night Governor Whitmer closed all Michigan schools for the next three 

weeks. The GPPSS Emergency Operations Team is Meeting later this morning 

to review this situation.  We will have further information to share with you after 

that meeting. 

All GPPSS school buildings will be open today from 9:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. to allow 

students to collect belongings they may need at home in the coming weeks.  Our 

GPPSS teachers and staff are working today to develop remote learning 

opportunities for our students.  If your family does not have a device your 

child(ren) can use at home to access these opportunities your student can pick 

up a device from their school today from 12:00-3:00 p.m.  Further device pick up 

opportunities will be available early next week. 

I'll provide you additional information later today. 

Sincerely 

Gary C. Niehaus 

 


